
PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT TRAINING SESSION ON RESEARCH 
 
 
 
 
Lead instructional designers; Fathimath Mumthaz and Niuma Mohamed, and Instructional 
Designer; Ibrahim Adam took part on the training workshop on research conducted by MNU 
Business School. The workshop was conducted on May 17, 2023 and facilitated by visiting 
professor of University of Wisconsin-Superior, Jerry Hembd. The workshop was mainly 
about sharing of experience on the research journey of both the facilitator and the 
participants. The 2-hour session helped the participants to get insight on research and 
increase the knowledge in conducting research. 
 
 
 

    
 

 
    


